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To the members of the Judiciary Committee. I cannot attend the hearing in person, but please
accept my testimony in opposition to SB 978 and current amendments, and any bill that
infringes rights to self defense using firearms. Such restrictions that appear in this bill, if
applied to other rights, such as voting, or speech would be intolerable. I hope that you will
view our second amendment rights similarly and protect them as diligently. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Paul Woods
Corvallis
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